
 

 

Warsaw, 22 December 2020 

 

 

 

 

COMPETITIVE TECHNICAL DIALOGUE 

EXTENSION NOTICE 

Regarding: Competitive technical dialogue preceding the planned public 

procurement procedure for logistic support for the IG PAS 

expedition to East Antarctica in the season 2021–2022 

(ref. no. DT/01/20). 

This is to notify all interested that the Ordering Party has decided to prolong the 

competitive technical dialogue preceding the planned public procurement procedure 

for logistic support for the IG PAS expedition to East Antarctica in the season 2021–

2022 (ref. no. DT/01/20) until 1 March 2021. As a result, Point 3 of Chapter 5 of 

Competitive Technical Dialogue Notice has been updated as follows: 

The competitive technical dialogue is expected to finish on 1 March 2021. 

 

On behalf of the Ordering Party 
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